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Jean-Frangois Waignier

jean-francois wailenier@febee be

FEBEG

FEBEG welcomes that proposed adaptations to
finalize the implementation of the drop
procedure which has been thoroughly and

extensively been consulted at different
oCcasions.

We welcome the proposed adaptations and invite
ELIA for a rapid, effective and swift
operationalization of the drop procedure in line
with the discussions and the mtentions of all the
stakeholders and the regulator and respecting the
applicable legislation.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have
questions and/or remarks_

Best regards,
Jean-Frangois
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